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SUT and Politeknik Negeri
Bali Sign MOU for Academic
Collaboration
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     On September 13, Suranaree University
of Technology (SUT) and Politeknik Negeri
Bali (PNB) signed a Memorandum of
Understanding (MOU) to strengthen
academic collaboration. Initiated by
Asst. Prof. Dr. Jeffrey Dawala Wilang from
SUT’s School of Foreign Languages, the
agreement focuses on research
partnerships, student and faculty
exchanges, and the sharing of academic
resources.

  This event reflects SUT’s ongoing
commitment to internationalization,
made possible by the dedicated efforts
of the Institute of Social Technology.
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PARTICIPANT
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PNB Delegation:
Prof. Dr. I Made Rai Jaya Widanta
Drs. I Made Ardana Putra

SUT Representatives:
Assoc. Prof. Dr. Anchalee Wannaruk

 Dean of the Institute of Social Technology
Asst. Prof. Dr. Wipawee Usaha

Director of the Center for International Affairs
Dr. Jitpanat Suwanthep 

Chair of the School of Foreign Languages
Asst. Prof. Dr. Jeffrey Dawala Wilang

 School of Foreign Languages
Ms. Sarathip Rodmek, CIA Officer

SUT shared an overview of its programs
and initiatives, igniting discussions
about potential partnerships. These
conversations continued over a lively
lunch with Indonesian students, where
everyone exchanged ideas and
explored various collaborative
opportunities. The day wrapped up with
an engaging campus tour, allowing the
delegation to experience SUT’s vibrant
community and facilities firsthand.

FOLLOWING THE SIGNING CEREMONY
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